June 10th, 2019

Dear Concord City Council Members,

I, Dale Roy, a resident of Ward 3 and trail user of Concord am sending you this letter
in support of the city’s resolution to purchase 232 acres of land identified as 55/7Z 1

and 55/Z 17 on District 5 Road.

The purchase of this land is important to me as a resident and a local trail user to
help maintain the overall look and appeal of the city’s best trail network.
Additionally, as the council members may already be aware, this land has been
designated as a “Highest Ranked Wildlife Habitat”. By allocating the appropriate
amount towards the purchase of land and approving the funds provided by a grant,
the city will be protecting our environment indefinitely.

Please vote to approve the necessary funds to allow for the purchase of the 232
acres of land identified as 55/Z 1 and 55/Z 17 on District 5 Road.

incerely Yours,

ale Roy
142 Sewalls Falls Rd
Concord NH 03301



